
Civic Licensing

From: Raeside, Robbie 

Sent: 10 August 2021 09:54

To: Shona Michie

Cc: Civic Licensing; Paige Crighton

Subject: RE: Public Procession 22/08/2021 - Battle of Dunkeld Parade [OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL 

Good Morning  

I can confirm that in the interests of the safety of participants and other road users Police Scotland will be providing 
4 PC's to facilitate this parade. 

No objections providing PKC are satisfied with all relevant paperwork/submissions from the organiser. 

Kind Regards 

Robbie Raeside PC D1037 
DCU Events/Op Talla 
Dundee HQ 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

APPENDIX 11


